
 

 
CANCELLATION 

 

Notice of Listing  
 

 

 
Title of Matter: Application by Independent Education Union of Australia (130N) 
  
Section: s.248 - Application for a single interest employer authorisation 
  
Matter Number: B2023/537 

 

Listing Details: 

The above matter was listed for directions, before Justice Hatcher, President at: 

2:00 PM 
Thursday, 22 June 2023 

That listing has now been cancelled because the application has been discontinued. The 
Commission’s file for this matter will now be closed. 

 
Inquiries: 
 
All inquiries relating to this notice are to be directed to Edrea Venal / Caroline Beasley. 
Phone: (02) 9308 1812 | Email: chambers.hatcher.j@fwc.gov.au 

Fair Work Commission, 21 June 2023 
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